
1  
  

  

New Project: Inclusive research outputs and better communication 

methods  

  

  

 

 

  

  

  

  

We are a group of self-
advocates with learning 
disabilities and researchers at 
the University of Glasgow.  
 
 
 
 
 
We want to make health 
research easier to understand.   
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This project will start in 
February 2023.   
  

  

  

  

The project will finish in July  

2023.   

  

  

  

  

 

  

 
 

  

  

We have 2 studies that we 
want to share in different 
formats that are easy to 
understand.  
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One study is about cancer and 
mental health.   
  

  

  

 

  

  

  

  

  

One study is about football 
and brain disease.  
  

  

  

  

  

  

 

   

  

  

We will hold workshops to 

co-create the outputs.    
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We will plan 3 new research 

outputs.   

 

 

1. We will make a graphic 

to show what the 

research is about.  

 

  

 

 

2. We will make a short, 

animated film to watch 

and hear what the 

research was about.  

    

3. We will make a podcast 

to hear what the 

research is about.  
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We will share these on our 

website and social media.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

We will ask people with 
learning disabilities and other 
public audiences what they 
think about these.  
  

  

    

  

We will do a short survey to 

find out if the new research 

outputs are easy to understand 

and useful.    
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We hope to improve the way 

that the University shares 

research with people with 

learning disabilities and wider 

public audiences.  

 

 

If have any questions, please 

email Fiona Barlow  

Fiona.barlow@glasgow.ac.uk  

  

  

mailto:Fiona.barlow@glasgow.ac.uk

